
Our Homework Club runs Monday to 
Wednesday during term time. We  
cater for both primary and secondary 
school young people on a weekly    
basis.  
 
Completion of homework is rewarded 
with time in the skatepark arena with 
assistance and supervision from staff 
and volunteers both in doing       
homework and on the skatepark. 
 
Attendance levels have been very 
good once again. As a stable and    
long-running club it is encouraging to 
see young people regularly attending 
and progressing in their learning out 
with school.  
 
The number of people coming along 
shows there is a need for assistance for 
young people with homework,       
especially those in the local area.  
 
Through evaluation those at primary 
school are reporting almost across the 
board every week that they are       
enjoying the club. Those who are older 
and at secondary school are asked 
more questions focused around      
development of social skills,            
self-worth, and attitudes towards 
learning. This term the feedback 
shows that this club is having a      
positive effect on these young people 
in that they are interacting with each 
other in a more positive manner,    

taking the initiative and responsibility 
when it comes to their learning, and 
feeling more capable of achieving in 
terms of homework, school work, and in 
the skatepark.  
 
Homework club will return as normal 
after the Easter school holidays. 
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